
Welcome to 2025!   

www.lakemiltonagolfclub.com 
tomb@lakemiltonagolfclub.com 

320-852-7078 

 
Happy New Year everyone! This year marks a special milestone for us at the golf course: our 30th 
anniversary of owning and operating Lake Miltona Golf Club!  As the season approaches, you can 
expect more information about an anniversary celebration this summer. Patti, Kyle, Katie, Chad and 
myself want to say thank you for the continued support and friendships over the past 30 years.  
    
During the 2024 season we made several enhancements to improve your golfing experience:  
 

 Our scheduled programs for fertilizing and fungicides as well as the sand program made a 
difference on the course and will continue into 2025.  

 The implementation of online tee times and the new point of sale software was a much-needed 
upgrade to our system. Our online tee times drove a dramatic increase in traffic and many new 
faces to the course.   

 We purchased another aerifier for the tees, greens and possibly some fairway areas.   

 The addition of the Toro greens mower has also helped improve the health of the putting surface. 

 The final stage of drainage on hole #18 was completed and some additional trees have been 
removed this fall.  

 
All in all, we continue to make improvements to the facility and 2025 will be no different. We are 
already searching for a few more pieces of equipment for the course, clubhouse, and maintenance 
building. 
 
Our popular early payment of an annual pass program kicks off with this email. We will again be 
offering a credit inside the clubhouse if fully paid by February 28, 2025. A $50.00 credit for couples or 
a $30.00 credit for individuals will be available in the form of a clubhouse credit. We will continue with 
our January gift card drawing this year as well. If your annual pass is paid in full by January 31, 2025, 
your name will be put in a drawing for $50.00 worth of gift cards at the Leaf Valley Mercantile. Be sure 
to return your annual pass payment this month for a chance to win!  Ryan Bremmer was the lucky 
winner last year. 
 
The FAMILY UP & DOWN annual pass has been a huge addition to our golf family these past five 
years.  This annual pass includes you, your spouse, children, parents, grandparents, and grandchildren. 
This all-in-one annual pass priced at $1,760.00. The primary purchaser must be an active golfer. Send 
me an email if you have any questions on the annual passes. 
 
A popular way to purchase an annual pass is through automatic withdrawal. We offer the opportunity to 
pay on a monthly basis beginning in March and ending in October. We ask for 25% down and then the 
remainder of the balance will be withdrawn through even monthly increments. This can be started in any 
month and will be calculated out to be paid in full by the end of October.  
 
We hope to see you back out on the course this spring to continue enjoying outdoor activities. With 
sincere thanks from; Patti, myself and the rest of the family, we look forward to seeing you again in 

2025 for another year of memorable golf as we start our 30th summer at Lake Miltona Golf Club! 


